

North Carolina Medical Board

Timothy E. Lietz, MD: President | Barbara E. Walker, DO: President-Elect | Bryant A. Murphy, MD: Secretary/Treasurer

March 20, 2018

Certified Mail - Return Receipt Requested

Paulette Denise Lassiter, M.D.

Dear Dr. Lassiter:

This is to inform you that the North Carolina Medical Board ("Board") has DENIED your application for a North Carolina medical license pursuant to North Carolina General Statute § 90-14. The Board's determination to deny your application for a license is based on your October 19, 2016 Consent Order with the Board in which your license was indefinitely suspended based on evidence of your inappropriate relationships with current and former patients, which violated professional boundaries and the ethics of the psychiatric profession.

You are entitled to a formal hearing before the Board upon your request filed with or mailed by certified mail to the Chief Executive Officer of the Board at the address shown herein within ten (10) days after you receive this letter. You must state the reasons for your request. The Board shall, within twenty (20) days of receipt of your request, notify you of the time and place of this public hearing. The burden of satisfying the Board of your qualifications for licensure shall be upon you.

Sincerely,

Timothy E. Lietz, M.D.

President

TEL/BB/jhg

cc: James Wilson, counsel for Dr. Lassiter (via email)